

Lakes District Health Board

Corner Arawa and Ranolf Streets (Pukeroa Street)
Private Bag 3023, Rotorua Mail Centre
Rotorua 3046, New Zealand
Telephone 07 348 1199
www.lakesdhb.govt.nz

6 June 2019

Anthony Andrews

E mail: fyi-request-10337-48114f17@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Anthony

Subject: Official Information Act request Re: Maori health provider funding

Thank you for your request for information under the Official Information Act received by Lakes DHB on 20 May 2019. You have asked:

1. Could you please give the yearly dollar amount of funds Lakes District Health Board has given to Maori health providers since 2012 to 2018. Please provide data in excel format if possible.

Please see the attached spread sheet which provides the information you have asked for.

Please note we may publish this letter and enclosed documents (with your personal information removed) on Lakes DHB's website.

Yours sincerely

Nick Saville-Wood Chief Executive

Cc: sectoroias@moh.govt.nz